
 

 

SOUTH POINT SCHOOL, GUWAHATI 

 
NOTICE TO THE PARENTS/ GUARDIANS OF STUDENTS OF CLASSES 1 TO 3  

 

Dear Parents/ Guardians 

There will be no school for classes 1,2 and 3 on 7
th

, 9
th

,  10
th

  and 11
th

 September 

2019 (Saturday, Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday) to facilitate holding of CBSE 

Cluster Football Tournament. 

 

With regards, 

 

 

Principal 

South Point School 

Guwahati 


